
The Property Industry’s Charity Regatta 
Too many young Australians will be homeless tonight.

Having a place to call home is a source of stability. Home is a place 
of safety and routine with people who support and encourage you.

Join us for a day on the harbour as we bring together the property 
and construction industry to build homes for homeless youth.

We look forward to seeing you on the water!

17 May 2024  |  Royal Yacht Squadron, Brisbane

#SailForHomelessYouth  |  pifcharityregatta.com.au

Principal Sponsor
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